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327 E FIREWEED LANE, SUITE 101, ANCHORAGE, AK 99503-2110 

   

Alaska Association of Chiefs of Police 

  

 

March 6, 2015 

 

The Honorable Tammie Wilson 

State Capitol Room 412 

Juneau AK, 99801 

Representative.Tammie.Wilson@akleg.gov 

 

Dear Representative Wilson, 

In my capacity as President of the Alaska Association of Chiefs of Police, I am writing to 

express our opposition of House Bill 11 "An Act restricting the publication of certain records 

of criminal cases on the Internet; and providing for an effective date." Our Association is 

comprised of more than 100 law enforcement executives from all across Alaska, and while 

we feel this bill was well intentioned, we are unable to lend our support to it. We do not 

feel that it serves the interests of public safety because infringes on the public’s right to 

know.  

 
We want to thank you for your dedication to the people of Alaska and your continued interest 

in law enforcement issues. We encourage you to reach out to us by contacting our executive 

director, Kalie Klaysmat at  kalie.klaysmat@aacop.org   should you wish to further discuss this 

or any other matter.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Deputy Chief Brad Johnson, President 

 

 

mailto:Representative.Tammie.Wilson@akleg.gov
mailto:kalie.klaysmat@aacop.org

